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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request 2012-2082

Dear Mr. Lewis:

This is to acknowledge receipt today of a referral from the Western Service Area of your
December 15 FOIA request for the July 25, 2010 recording from the Camarillo Airport Traffic
Control Tower related to an operational error; a copy of all interviews of agency personnel
working in the Tower at the time of the incident; ATSAP filings; and all other records related to
the investigation of the incident,

Your request has been assigned for action to the following Federal Aviation Administration
office:

Air Traffic Organization
800 Independence Avenue SW
Washington, DC 20591

Contact: Dean Torgerson
FOIA Coordinator

Telephone: 202-493-4119

If you wish to inquire as to the status of your request, please contact the assigned FOIA
coordinator. Please refer to the above-referenced number on all future correspondence
regarding this request.

Sincerely,

Joann Noonan

FOIA Specialist


